
 

 

From: Angelina Noel 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Mandated covid vaccination for students 
Date: Friday, August 20, 2021 7:49:11 AM 

Hello. My name is Angelina Noel.  I have 4 children attending Clark County schools and I 
strongly oppose the mandatory use of the COVID 19 vaccine on our Nevada students. Please 
put my opposition in record. Please note: 

The students in Nevada deserve to maintain their Constitutionally guaranteed right to say "no" 
to drugs for any reason. It is a violation of Nuremberg Code to force anyone to participate in a 
medical experiment (and with non-FDA approved drugs, these vaccines qualify as 
experimental). It is a violation of the 1st amendment to require anyone to violate his or her 
religious beliefs in order to participate in society and especially at publicly-funded schools. 

It's not enough that our children are masked, can't play on playgrounds at school, subject to 
weekly covid tests if they play sports, but now they have to have a shot even if it's against or 
religious beliefs? 

Thank you for reading this email, Angelina Noel 


